
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
We are upgrading 
infrastructure to 
provide better service 
to your community. 
Northwest Nassau Integrity Project – Dec. 2024 
Dear Neighbor: 
 

Since 2017, we have made significant upgrades to our infrastructure system 
through the Northwest Nassau Integrity Project. We are writing to update 

you on our holiday schedule as we continue work on the Long Island 
Expressway North Service Road. 
For the Holidays: Our team would like to wish you and yours a safe and 

happy holiday season.  

Construction activities will pause starting December 23rd 
2024, and resume on January 6th 2025. 
 

Work between Searingtown Road and New Hyde Park Road will be 
performed during the day. Work in the intersections along the route will be 
performed at night. Please see the reverse side for more details. 

 
This is an important notice. Please have it translated. 

Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir. 
Este es un aviso importante. Sírvase mandarlo traducir. 
Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement. 
Questa è un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla. 
Это очень важное сообщение. 
Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам его перевели. 

Đây là một thông báo quan trọng. Xin hãy dịch thông báo này. 
這是一個重要的通知。請翻譯一下. 

 اذه   راطخإ   مهم .  رت ُ    ىج   هتمجرت   .
এটি একটি গুরুত্বপূর্ ণ বিজ্ঞবি। অনুগ্রহ করে এটি অনুিাদ করে বনন।  

Sa a se yon avi enpòtan. Tanpri, fè li tradwi. 

       .גָאזנָא עקיטכיווַ א זיא סָאד טצעזרעביא עטיב  



 

Work hours: 

• Work on Searingtown Rd and New Hyde 
Park Rd: Mon. – Fri. 8am – 4pm 

• Work in the intersection of the LIE North 
Service Rd and Shelter Rock Rd:  
Mon. – Fri. 8pm – 5am 

• Work in the intersection of the LIE North 
Service Rd and Mineola Ave:  
Mon. – Fri. 8pm – 5am 

Please note, due to traffic conditions on the LIE North 
Service Road, work in the Shelter Rock Road and 
Mineola Avenue intersections will take place overnight. 
There will be no interruption of gas service for our 
customers.  

For information regarding work 
timelines, please see our project 
website www.ngrid.com/nwn or 
scan the QR code to learn more. 
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Contact us: 
Box.NWN@nationalgrid.com or call 516-882-4864 
Please note: Every National Grid employee carries 
a photo ID card, and any contractor performing work 
is also required to carry ID. 
 
*Due to the complexities of outdoor construction, schedule is 
subject to change. 

Smell Gas. Act Fast. 
We respond to gas emergencies 24 hours a day. If you smell 
gas, call 911 or our gas emergency line at 1-800-490-0045. 
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